

13 October 2021

Wagon Lane, Bingley, West Yorkshire BD16 1EE Tel: 01274 777107 Email: admin@hazelbeck.org www.hazelbeck.org

Dear Parents / Carers

Bright Futures Event - Monday 8 November 2021

We would like to invite you to the above event, which will provide you with a chance to look at the different provision and opportunities for your child when they leave the school.

There will be representation from a number of organisations who will be able to explain what they have to offer in more detail. It is never too early to start thinking about what your child will do after they leave school so please visit, regardless of which year your child is in.

This event will be taking place in the Hazelbeck Hall on **Monday 8 November 2021**. This is a drop in event so you are welcome to come at any time between 9.15am and 11.30am. However, to ease congestion and help with parking, we are suggesting the following stagger:

- 9:15am 10:00am: Parents of students in the Sixth Form Area (Pink, Silver, Lilac and Bronze)
- 10:00am 10:45am Parents of students in Orange Area (Orange, Red, Teal, Yellow, Indigo)
- 10:45am 11:30am: Parents of students in Green Area (Amber, Green, Purple, Olive, Blue)

We look forward to seeing you.

Yours sincerely

Shelley Upton

Assistant Headteacher

Emma Hanson Careers Lead











